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The Special Notes Column of Attachment 5 Worksheet 1, Pricing Sheet in the RFP documents 
published on May 27, 2020 contains errors.  These errors exist in both the directly 
downloadable PDF version of the table and in the Excel spreadsheet embedded into the Word 
version of the RFP. 
 
An updated version of the Pricing Sheet will be published after the preproposal conference on 
June 10, 2020.  Please use the information below to continue your work in the interim. 
 

1. Special Note #3 should reference Items 61/62 and 63/64 
2. Special Note #4 should reference Items 80/81 and 82/83 
3. Special Note #6 should reference Items 97/98 and 99/100 

 
 
If you are using the Excel version of the Worksheet, realize that the “Circuit” numbers in the 
Notes refer to the “Item #” values from Column A and not the Excel spreadsheet row number. 
 


